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The 2024 Town Report is dedicated in memory of  

 

 
 

 

Nancy Parritt was the daughter of Chief Petty Officer Wayne Smeal Sr.  She had lived in many places as a 

young girl. In 1961 she became a full time resident of Steuben and it became her forever home.  In 1968 she 

married Irvin (BUB) Parritt. They had 4 children, Wayne, Michael, Jennifer and Brenton Parritt.  In 1971 she 

would enter the workforce at Marshall Health Care in Milbridge.  She enjoyed working with her coworkers and 

came to love the residents she took care of.  In 1972 she would take on another job as an EMT for Petit Manan 

Ambulance and later advancing as an E.M.T. I.  This was her calling and she eventually dedicated her life to this 

service and our community.  In her 52 years of service she held many roles as office clerk, secretary of the 

board, training officer, dispatcher, Representative of Petit Manan, Board of Directors Member, Vice President 

of the Board and President of the Board. Eventually this would also lead to her becoming the Town of 

Steuben’s Local Health Officer.  The ambulance was far more than a job for her. She would do many benefits 

over the years for much needed equipment and needs in the community. Her patients became like family to 

her. She genuinely cared about people and her patients, her bedside manner was very comforting.  Nancy 

gave over 52 years to our community and loved helping everyone. She passed away in the early morning hours 

of Oct 13, 2024 at her home with her family by her side. 

We thank Nancy for all her contributions to the town of Steuben and she is surely missed by many. 

 


